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December, 2020 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 It is with pleasure that I write this reference letter for Miss. Hannah 

Stonjeck.  As part of Hannah’s Professional Semester III Internship 
requirements at Wilson Middle School, she was responsible for teaching Grade 
7 Science as well as a variety of option classes which included Pre-historic 
studies and Art. While at Wilson, she was responsible for the delivery of her 
lessons both in person and online.  In the course of Hannah’s time at Wilson, 
she has left a great impression with our staff, our students, and me. 
 
 Throughout Hannah’s practicum it was evident that she had a natural 
ability and passion for the profession.  She showed evidence of her knowledge of 
the subject matter in her ability to prepare lessons that were creative, well 
organized and fostered an attitude of curiosity and engagement.  Hannah 
showed the importance of meeting the variety of student learning styles and 
abilities by incorporating different techniques and strategies in her teaching. 
She would differentiate her assessments to create a learning environment that 
was effective for the diverse learning needs of her students.  
 

Hannah’s classroom management skills were strong. Hannah built 
positive and productive relationships with her students throughout her time at 
Wilson.  She was natural at fostering and making connections with kids and 
holding them accountable to the expectations she had of them. Her genuine 
care for her students made for a safe and secure place for students to learn. 
 
 In summary, it is without hesitation that I recommend Hannah Stonjeck.  
I feel that Hannah will be an excellent teacher and an asset to any school both 
inside and outside of the classroom. Her understanding that this is a fluid 
profession where continual learning and growth is essential and the value that 

she puts on caring, connecting and building relationships with students, 
parents and colleagues will serve her well in her teaching career. It would be a 
privilege to have Hannah as a fellow colleague.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Riley Ellis-Toddington  
Gr. 7 Teacher 
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